Year 1 Homework
Week ending 6th September 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,

What a wonderful week! Once again, we would like to personally welcome you and your child into
Year 1 at Black Horse Hill Infant School. We are pleased that the children have settled well into the
beginning of the school year and are confident that they will have a happy time in Year 1. We are
really enjoying getting to know your children.

This week we have been writing sentences about what we did during the Summer holidays. We have also
been practising reciting the letters of the alphabet and playing lots of games to read and spell words.

In Maths, we have been practising our counting and writing our numbers.

In History we have been learning about the different stages of life of humans e.g. baby, toddler, child,
teenager, adult, elderly.

In Science we have started learning all about humans. We have introduced the term mammal. We have been
talking about the different parts of the body and have labelled the different parts of the body as a class.

We have sent home the children’s new reading diaries along with a book that they have selected. This is
their reading for pleasure book not the book that they have been reading in school. The reading for pleasure
book is to be shared with an adult. More information regarding reading and how best to support your child
will be provided at the Curriculum Evening in the next few weeks.

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Astbury

PLEASE NOTE
1. Your child’s login details for Purple Mash is stuck on the inside cover of your child’s homework
book. (Further details about Purple Mash will be explained at the Curriculum Evening )
2. Login details for Mathletics is stuck on the inside cover of your child’s homework book.
Homework is set on a Friday and is to be returned by the following Wednesday.
4. From next week the homework will be posted in the ‘Our Children’ section of the school website
www.blackhorsehillinfant.wirral.sch.uk
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HOMEWORK ACTIVITIES

1. Reading — Share a book with a grown up. This could be your reading for pleasure book or a book
from home.

2. English — Chat Challenge! — Practise reciting the letters of the alphabet.

For an extra challenge, can you write them down in your homework book?

3. Maths - Practise counting and writing numbers up to 10. Can you write them in your homework
book?

4, History — In our lesson next week, we will be introducing the children to the concept of a timeline.
If possible can you provide a photograph of your child as a baby, toddler and as a child.


http://www.blackhorsehillinfant.wirral.sch.uk/

